
          Date: 11-7-12 
Lodi Music Boosters                      

 
Meeting called by: Lori Statz  

 
In attendance:  Ryan Strasser, Heather Baron, Rae Senger, Barb Breunig, Lori Statz, Lynne Mason 

and Sara Schaefer 

 

Secretary’s Report: Not available    

 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Lynne Mason 
 

Scrip Cards going well.  1st $1430   2nd $505   3rd order going in on 11-21-12 
3 fundraisers:  Pampered Chef $4300, Cookie Lee $1100, Tupperware $2609 

30 kids sold fundraiser items. 

 
75 students going on Florida trip.  Firm numbers end of November.  Two buses being taken.  First 

monies for Florida trip as well as fundraiser depositied. 
 

Approved:  Rae Senger  Second:  Barb Breunig 

 

Fundraising:  Sara Schaefer attended meeting as possible coordinator/organizer of Scrip Cards 

fundraiser.  Discussion was had as to how to organize program.  Sara will think about whether she 
can commit to taking on this responsibility and will let us know by Friday. 

 
Ryan Strasser who is a student at UW Whitewater has been working on updating our website for a 

school project.  Ryan wants to visually change the design, add a google calendar, add mission 

statement to front page, and add new photos. 
 

Motion to Adjourn at 8:30 
 


